
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – MAY 3, 2004 

INSTALLATION OF STOP SIGNS 

Recommendation 

That Staff prepare a report addressing the need for a two-way stop on Bainbridge Avenue, at the 
intersection of Roxana Avenue 

Purpose 

To improve pedestrian safety in and around the precincts of St. Peter’s Church 

Background - Analysis and Options 

A twenty-year resident of Woodbridge recently lost her life crossing Bainbridge Avenue at 
Roxana, due no doubt to a combination of weather, time of day, and traffic speed. At the request 
of the pastor of the nearby church---which is the focus of a great deal of pedestrian and vehicular 
traffic---staff is asked to study whether the addition of two-way stop signs on Bainbridge is 
appropriate. 
 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council---including the safety of the 
citizenry---and the necessary resources have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

On the basis of technical studies, staff will determine if pedestrian and vehicular safety will be 
enhanced by the installation of two-way stop controls on Bainbridge Avenue at Roxana Avenue.  

Attachments 

N/A 

Report prepared by: 

Councillor Tony Carella 


